
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: December 1, 2017 
Subject: Reorganization of Board of Directors and Staff 
 
 
With the current changes in District staff it is our recommendation that the Board review its 
current organization and reorganize the Board and staff if it desires to do so at this time.  The 
current organization is as follows: 

 President:   Connie S. Bracher 

 Vice President:  Robert Kinzel 

 Secretary to the Board: Karl B. Drew 

 General Counsel:   Ronald Van Blarcom 

 District Engineers:  Albert A. Webb Associates 

 District Auditor:  Scott Manno of Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott 

 Acting Secretary in the  
 Absence of the Secretary: Larrie Ann Davis 

 


